ACADEMY

10" March 2015

Dear Parents and Carers,

We continue to be very proud of the support Q3 Academy students and staff give to a
wide variety of charities. You will be aware that one way in which we do this is to
have non-business dress days. This will take place on Friday 13™ March 2015.
On this occasion we are raising funds to support Comic Relief.
In order to participate students must:

» Waear non-business dress while ensuring their clothing is appropriate for

learning
» Contribute at least £1

If a student does not wish to contribute they must attend the Academy in their normal
Academy Business Dress.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

A. Nore
Personalised Learning Director {Lifestyle)
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